
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CUPERTINO CITY COUNCIL  
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino City 
Council scheduled for Tuesday, April 02, 2024 beginning at 6:45 p.m. in 
Community Hall Council Chamber, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014 
and via teleconference, is cancelled. A special meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
April 03, 2024 in Community Hall Council Chamber, 10350 Torre Avenue, 
Cupertino, CA 95014 and via teleconference.  
 
AGENDAS MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE: If you are interested in an item or have 
questions, please email or call the City Clerk’s Office at cityclerk@cupertino.gov or 408-
777-3223 prior to the meeting date to verify that the item is still on the agenda.  
 
 
  
 Dated this 21st day of March, 2024 
 
        

 

        Lauren Sapudar 
       Deputy City Clerk 
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